
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
After consulting the current Department of Education COVID 19 guidelines, we have decided 
to go ahead with one Lapathon event for students from Pre-Primary to Year 6.  The Lapathon 
will be occurring on Friday 31 July, with details as follows: 
 

 Location - Beldon Primary School oval 

 Starting time of the Lapathon -  1:40pm 

 Duration of the event - approx. 1 hour, with and anticipated finish time of 2:40pm. 

 All students are to return to class following the completion of the event. 
 
The P&C is kindly making arrangements for a sausage sizzle to occur at 1pm (school lunch 
break) on the day of the Lapathon. You will have received a sausage sizzle lunch order form 
for your child earlier this week with details for payment. We normally provide a sausage 
sizzle for parents and community members on the day of the event, however due to current 
COVID 19 guidelines, we are now inviting parent’s/community members to pre-order either 
with their child’s order form or on a separate form available from the front office.  Parents 
will also be sent a link to access the form via connect to download, print and place in the 
school payment money boxes (located in each block).  Due to stock ordering, please be 
advised that all orders will need to be received by Monday 27 July. 
 
We have made arrangements for parents to have lunch with their children on the school 
oval from approx. 1pm to 1:30pm.  If you would like to do so, you will need to collect your 
child from their classroom at the start of lunch time (1pm). 
 
To address the current COVID-19 phase 4 guidelines, we ask that all parents adhere to the 
following guidelines: 
 
Where possible and if required: 

 Ensure that you are promoting appropriate hygiene practices such as using hand 
sanitiser; 

 Practise appropriate social distancing of 1.5 metres between adults; and 

 Use the community toilets at the southern end of Beldon Park.  Students are to use 
the school toilets. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support and understanding. Please get as many sponsors as 
possible as the money raised helps us put on our whole school excursion for free or a greatly 
reduced cost. We look forward to seeing you all there, cheering on our Beldon kids! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Peter Williams 
DEPUTY PRINCIPAL 
24 July, 2020 


